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 In order to clarify ISBA leadership’s position on a section of the ISBA’s Diversity, Equity, and 

Inclusion (DEI) Assessment Report, I’d like to provide the full ISBA membership with a relevant 

excerpt from my Presidential Report to the ISBA Assembly on June 10, 2022. When I delivered 

that Report, I emphatically made the following statement: 

 

In case there are any doubts arising out of the recently received DEI Assessment, I 

want to state unequivocally that our Diversity Leadership Council is now 

functioning, and will continue to function as it has in the past. 

 

 In the coming bar year, I look forward to continuing this important work with all relevant 

stakeholders to make the ISBA as diverse, equitable, and inclusive as possible. 

 

Rory T. Weiler 

President, Illinois State Bar Association 


